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The purpose of this bulletin is to inform stat( patients, visitors and the neighbors dose to the University of Washington Medical Center Northwest 
campus about the Behavioral Health Teaching Facility (BHTF} construction project. This buUetin will be published quanerly during the design phase 
and monthly during rhe construction phase. Please see the webpage for more information about the project, construction /ogistk.s and rhe milestone 
schedule. https:/jfociUties.uw.edujproje,cts/behovio,of•heafth•teoching.facility 

CONTACT LI ST 
Construction Contacts 

Jeannie Natta 
P(oject Manager, Project Oeliver'y Group, uw Facilit.ies 

jnatta@uw.edu I (206) 724-5304 

Jon Ericson 
Cons-uuction Manager, Project Delivery Group, uw Facilities 

jerics@uw.edu I (206) 999-0367 

Michael Rechnitz 
Pf'oject Executive, Claf'klAbbott Genera l Contractor 

michael.f'echnitz@clarkabbottjv.com I (805) 585-0546 

Matthew Dunaway 
Pf'oject Mana gel', Clark I Abbott General Contractor 

matthew.dunaway@ctark.lbbottjv.com I (425) 471-9713 

UW Medical Center Community Liason 
Pam Renna 

AssocialeAdministr'ator, uw Medical Center 
rpame la@uw.edu I (206) GGS.1700 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
The new· Behavioral Health Teaching Facility will be a one-of.a-kind 
fully integrated wekoming a nd healing environment for individuals 
s truggting with serious physical al'KI behavioral health problems. 
The building will support a full continuum of clinical services 
ranging from effect ive medication management and 
psychotherapies to state-of-the art neuromodulation treatments, 
medical al'KI surgical care for individuals with medical and 
behavioral health d isorders. The building will also become the 
home for a n interdisciplinary training a nd workforce development 
program that is focused on preparing and supporting the next 
generation of behavioral health providers for Washington State. 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 
Construction activities in the upco ming month include completion of 
the soil retention wall on North side of the project site along the 
8/ C•Wing, demolition of the D-wing stair tower and continued 
excavation of the pro ject site to prepare for the main structure at the 
end of October. Short term lane closures on the campus loop road a re 
expected during construction hours. We a re sensitive to not blocking 
traffic in either direction forv«y long, but drivers will experience a 
shortdetay. 

In this photo you can see a specialized piece of equipment called an 
Auger used to d rill deep shafts that were used to boild the soil 
retention wall mentioned above. 

If you have any questions about the upcoming work at UWMC 
Northwest, please feel free to contact us a nd we would be gtad to 
provide any addrtional information. 


